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ORDER 
 
 

 
 
DISPOSITION:  DEFERRED ACCOUNTING APPROVED  
 

 On November 5, 2008, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed a 
request with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission), pursuant to  
ORS 757.259, to defer the incremental administrative costs associated with the Trojan Refund.  
On April 14, 2009, Order No. 09-133 granted authorization to defer approximately $1.25 
million for the time period between November 5, 2008 and November 4, 2009.  PGE states that 
the actual accrued costs between November 2008 and November 2009 were approximately 
$1.40 million. 
 

On November 4, 2009, PGE filed an application requesting to defer an 
additional $738,000 associated with the incremental costs to implement the Trojan Refund.  
The details of the filing and Staff’s recommendation are described in Staff's Report, attached 
as Appendix A, and incorporated by reference. 
 

At its Public Meeting on November 24, 2009, the Commission adopted Staff’s 
recommendation.   

 
ORDER 

 
IT IS ORDERED that: 
 
1.  Portland General Electric Company’s request to defer the incremental 

administrative costs associated with the Trojan Refund is approved, 
effective November 5, 2009. 








